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Just some feedback on this.

This may or may not be a good idea....both sides have some merit - but quite honestly this is simply not the
time to be having the debate.

I cannot believe the inability of those suggesting this to read the room! They obviously have stable government
salaries that weren’t effected in the carnage of the last 2 years and subsequent nightmare of cost of living now
and ongoing for the foreseeable future.

To even suggest adding more costs now - whatever the validity or not of any topic is plain tone deaf.

There are people struggling to pay the day to day....and this is thought up. Good god!!

Put it on the back burner for a long while and look at it when times are far better financially than now.
There needs to be some common sense for a change!





